
To whom it may concern, 
I would like to give my support to Hugo’s manly on their proposed extension of manly wharf 
deck and their outdoor seating ideas.
I have been a customer of Hugo’s for many year and am a local from Collaroy Plateau. I am 
looking forward to sitting out in the sun and enjoying some great food this summer.
Thank you for your time.

Kind regards,
-William McGuire
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